
Lakeville Council on Aging 

Meeting Minutes of September 7, 2022 
 

The Lakeville Council on Aging held a meeting on Wednesday September 7, 2022 at the 

Lakeville Senior Center.  The meeting was called to order at 10:04 AM by Deveney Boyadjian.  
 

Roll call:  Taken by Donna Adams 
 

Present: Donna Adams, Angela Bourassa, Deveney Boyadjian, Joanne Bowes, Lori Fahey, 

Paula Houle, Charlene Montleon, Nancy Richmond (alternate), Evajune White (alternate), Hilary 

Wood 
 

Absent: Bruce Baptiste 
 

A motion was made by Deveney to approve the minutes from the July 6, 2022 meeting. The 

motion was approved by Angela Bourassa and seconded by Evajune White.  
 

Reviewed the COA August calendar events and upcoming events for September: 

The 4 August “Hoodsie-And-A-Movie” were a success with 32 people attending.  
 

The S.A.L.T cookout was a huge success with 68 people attending. 
 

The trip presentation by BRS was well attended with 45 people. 
 

Bingo and lunch is still very popular. Starting next month payments will be required at 

the time of sign-up. More information will be in next month’s newsletter,  
 

Congregate meals in September will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
 

September F.O.L – Authors Joyce Keller Walsh and Jean Douillette on September 9th 

          Lakeville Historian Brian Reynolds on September 23rd 

Sign-ups are required for Focus on Lakeville 
 

RMV Real ID Workshop immediately following the S.A.L.T meeting on September 13th. 

Sign-ups are required. 
 

Santander Bank presentation on Elder Abuse on September 15th.  

Sign-ups are required 
 

October Teasers: Brain Builders October 11th and 25th 

      Flu Clinic October 14th  

    Pumpkin Decorating Contest October 18th 
    How To Stay at Home October 20th 

      Halloween Party October 28th 
 

New Business:   Hilary Wood has been elected to serve as Vice-Chairman of the board. 
 

 A suggestion was made by Hillary Wood for us to come up with some way for 

people to introduce themselves so others get to know them. There may be a lot of 

hidden talents that people could utilize at the center. 
   

 Everyone was given a copy of the application for a volunteer at the center. This 

current application is very vague. We were asked to come up with suggestions to 

make this a more detailed application which will help Lori when choosing 

volunteers. 
 

Deveney motioned to adjourn the meeting at 10:45 and the motion was seconded by Angie 

Bourassa. 
 

Next Meeting: Wednesday October 5, 2022 at 10:00 am 

Respectfully Submitted by:  Secretary Donna Adams 


